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Dr. Ashok Kumar

CMO {SAG), CME Cell Ra‘ian Kohli
Directorate of Health Services Advisor
Government of NCT of Delhi

Aprit 26, 2011

SUB: INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE AND EXHIBITION ON MEDICAL ELECTRONICS
Rescheduled to June 2 & 3, 2011
"Partnering for Access and Affordability”
" {lune 2 & 3,2011})
Dear Dr Kumar,

With reference to the Letter F.Np 24}32/DHS/CME/2011/20195-20242 {enclosed as an attachment),
dated 18/04/2011, we wish to extend our Thanks for your efforts towards nominating the list of
officers for participation in the Interational Conference on Medical Electronic s.

May we kindly inform you that the Conference which was to be held on May 5-6, 2011 has been
rescheduled to June 2 -3, 2011.We request you to kindly circulate this information amongst all the
nominges and respective participants so that they can plan their participation in the event for the
revised dates.

We request you further to kindly provide us the contact details of the nominated officers, so that we
can send invites to them. Thanking. you again for your kind co-operation and interest shown in the
Conference.

Primary info on Programme topics, Registration, Exhibition are given in attached Tentative
Programme Schedule, and also at www.meglobal.in. It would be our privilege if you could join us in
this Conference.

My colleague Mr. Tanmoy Bose, Jaint Director, Tel: - +9111 23322375 Mobile-+91 9910130360 or E-
Mail: mewor! d@f“ccn com may be contacted for further detalls

Thanking you and looking forward to your valued conﬂnnatnnn

With Best Regards

Yours sincerely,

/ (Rajan Kohli)
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